Claire Hurd

From: Alison Morales <amora123@fiu.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Claire Hurd; Clayton Lopez; Alison Higgins

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resolution to Support Fossil Fuel Nonproliferation Treaty

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioner Lopez,

Upon reviewing the resolution, I express my strong support of it. The Florida Keys is an environmentally vulnerable area
and we should take immediate action to protect the unique ecosystem while ensuring its sustainability for future
generations. The Keys’ marine life and fragile coastal habitats are also a vital economic resource for our

county. Continued reliance on fossil fuels poses significant threats to our delicate ecosystem. Phasing out fossil fuels can
help mitigate adverse effects and safeguard the natural beauty and biodiversity of the Keys.

We should also continue to invest in clean energy to help enhance the resilience of the Keys. By enacting this resolution,
we are also sending a powerful message that we are committed to preserving our environment.

Thank you,

Alison Kerr, MPH
Key West Resident
Sustainability Advisory Board Member



